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LIBREVILLE, October 15 (Infosplusgabon) -  Recently, the UN Secretary General
published the UN Common Agenda proposal for the Summit of the Future 2023. As
governments conclude plenary debates on the Agenda during the UN General Assembly,
the World Future Council (WFC) is offering their support. The organisation, consisting of
over 50 international change-makers, has a proven in-depth knowledge of future-just
policy-making. In making their offer, the World Future Council underlines the need for
governments to better address the rights and needs of future generations.

      

  

"For many years, we have urged governments and the UN to establish a High Commissioner for
Future Generations. We therefore applaud and welcome the proposal for Special Envoy for
Future Generations, a Futures Lab and a Declaration on Future Generations”, says Maria
Fernanda Espinosa, Councillor of the WFC and former President of the UN General Assembly.
“Young change-makers should speak for themselves, and have a seat at the table. The special
envoy can pave the way.”

  

  

"We offer our knowledge and that of our members to prepare the Summit of the Future. With
our Future Policy Award we showcase how future-just policies look in practice. We provide a
rich pool of innovative policy solutions on key challenges the humanity is facing. This is
something the UN could benefit from when preparing the Summit“, says Alexandra Wandel,
Director of the World Future Council.

  

  

The WFC has advocated to address the rights and needs of future generations since 2007. For
years, the organisation has been cooperating with UN organisations with the Future Policy
Award, also known as “Policy Oscar”, showing how global UN issues can be broken down
through impactful and future-just policies.
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“The United Nations needs to reinvent itself to remain relevant in the future, in a post pandemic
world.”, says the youngest Councillor of the World Future Council Kehkashan Basu. “Fulfilling
the objectives of the 12-point plan outlined by the UN in its 'Our Common Agenda' report and its
proposal for a Summit for the Future will be essential towards accelerating the implementation
of the SDGs and ensuring that the talks and discussions finally turn into actions on the ground
to truly leave no one behind.”
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